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April 26, 2005

To the Mayor and the Members of the City Commission:

Please accept this letter of resignation from my appointment to the Art in Public Places Trust
effective immediately. Iam unable to continue to work with APPT because of a temporary
scheduling conflict. I so enjoy serving on the trust and would like to resume my appointment
at a later date if at all possible. Ibelieve I will be available again this fall. Please consider
resuming my service at this later date.

I appreciate your consideration and the opportunity to have served the citizens of
Gainesville.

Sincerely,

Luwrw N, PeSmith

Laura N. NeSmith



